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19th July, 2016 

Dear Parents, 
 
This is to inform you that we need to increase our After School Club charges.  This has not been done for 
the last 8 years.  In order to arrive at a fair but necessary increase, governors have looked at our local 
providers and other local schools in order to continue to remain cheaper than any of these.  Overall, 
including Breakfast Club, we are making a loss and this needs to be rectified.  I also feel it is important that 
those of you with more than one child making use of the club receive a form of discount.  I also feel that 
those of you who pay half termly, in advance, should gain a little financially too.  
 
From September the new charges will be as follows: 
   1st child  2nd and subsequent children   Late payment charge 
3.30 - 4.30  £3.50   £3.30     £3.75 
3.30 - 5.00  £5.25   £4.95     £5.50 
3.30 – 5.30  £7.00   £6.60     £7.25 
3.30 – 6.00  £8.75   £8.25     £9.00 
 
A discount of 10% will be applied when payment is made for half a term ‘up front’. 
(Credits will be given for absences). 
 
In addition to the above, we take Childcare Vouchers which will provide you with an extra saving.  If you 
need more information, please speak to Jo Cook in the Finance Office. 
 
The necessary increases will also allow us to increase staffing and to provide a wider range of food and 
activities. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher  
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